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MOTION: WALSH/PEEPLES to authorize the General Manager to exercise the first of two one-year 

options to extend AC Transit’s contract for call center services with American Customer Care. The 

motion carried by the following vote:

 Action  Text: 

Customer Services Manager Margaret Tseng presented the staff report.

Public Comment:

There were no comments offered.

Board Discussion:

Director Shaw asked when staff planned to begin the procurement process for the 

next contract for call services. Customer Service Manager Margaret Tseng advised 

that the process began in June. 

Director Peeples commented on his recent experience with the call center, saying 

and noted that the representatives need to have tools such as Google maps to 

better navigate the service area and provide accurate customer support. 

Director Walsh asked if the staff’s goal is to decrease the need for phone calls to 

the call center. Executive Director of External Affairs, Marketing and 

 Notes:  
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Communications Beverly Greene advised that to be true and added that the number 

of calls had dropped significantly since the introduction of the mobile app and 

customer service outsourcing.  Ms. Greene further advised that the live-person 

service and language translation would continue to be an important service for 

riders without smart devices.

President Ortiz, Vice President Young, Director Walsh, Director Beckles, 

Director Williams, Director Shaw, Director Peeples

7Ayes:
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